CHRISTIAN  MOTORCYCLISTS ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA

(NSW) INC

COMMITTEE MEETING AT ORANGE 

18 FEBRUARY 2006

OPENING:

Chairman David opened the meeting in prayer at 3.35PM.

PRESENT:
Mick Davie; Ian Dodd; David Huthnance; Christian Knyveytt; Warren McLaren; Neil Thompson; Alan Watkinson.

APOLOGIES 
Peter Burge; Hugh O’Dempsey; Kathleen Parsons; Ross Sylvester; Wayne Witchard.

CHAIRMAN”S
In his opening remarks Chairman David referred us to Romans 12:18

CHAT;
-Live at peace with all, Ephesians 5:4 – No coarse or flippant talk but thank God and also John 4:24 – Worship in Spirit and in Truth.


He also extended congratulations on his own behalf as well as the rest of the committee to Alan Watkinson on his recent marriage.


He made some comments on various items of the agenda.


2008 National Run – perhaps central NSW


National Office – forget personalities and run with it


Guidelines for Outreaches should remain the backbone of CMA NSW.

 MINUTES PREV
Minutes of the previous meeting were read. Moved Neil/Alan

MEETING:
Carried.

BUSINESS
Mick Davie gave a report on the combined CMA/Righteous outreach

ARISING:
to Forster/Tuncurry and advised that it was less than successful due to the lack of effective organisation, lack of suitable communication and little allocation of responsibilities.  He recommended that, in future, CMA not participate in similar joint ventures.


Mick also reported on the National Run on the Gold Coast in November 2005.  Some pertinent items to emerge from the meeting were:


National Coordinator is to attend a meeting in the USA as a guest of CMA America in June of this year and also a request was made to subsidise the running of the National Office.

 TREASURER’S
Bank balance as at 03/02/06 $3144.54. Moved Ian/Alan. Carried.

REPORT:
Ian also commented on various means to increase income so as to subsidise running of the 2008 National Run in NSW.


Net banking is being introduced to allow members to pay subscriptions and for merchandise on line.

CORRESPONDENCE;  Email from Wayne Duncan representing Messiah’s Disciples Motorcycle Ministries in Australia outlining their beliefs and purposes.

2/

NEWSLETTER:
Deadline for the next issue is 20/02/06.


National Office address is to be listed on the inside front cover with the addresses of CMA’s in other states.

GENERAL
2008 National Run is to hosted by CMA NSW and preliminary

BUSINESS:
 planning is required.  Mick Davie offered himself as Organiser/coordinator.  Accepted.  He will investigate venues etc and report.


Kickstand coasters are now available for $5.00 each initially from the Treasurer.


Web page remains on space provided by CMA Vic.  We do not have a separate page.  CMA Vic needs to advise CMA NSW of proportion of cost.  Arrangements are to be made so that access to the page can be done direct rather than through the CMA Aus site. Moved Alan/Ian. Carried.


Unfinancial members, i.e. those not renewed from September 2004 are to be removed from the newsletter mailing list.


Future focus of CMA NSW is to continue with local outreaches.  CMA NSW to remain autonomous.


Where Coordinator/Contact has not been appointed in various areas/regions then the Chairman and/or Secretary is to be named as the contact in default.  This is particularly for the web site.  Carried.


Merchandise.  This area, historically, has been less than a success financially.  Various items are available from various sources and are to be listed in the newsletter.  Hugh remains the contact for details.


Wayne Witchard has proposed Allan Kerr as the guest speaker for the next AGM.  Allan is a Salvation Army officer currently based in Cootamundra. Secretary is to contact him and advise outcome to the committee by email.


Outreach guidelines were thought not to be necessary as usually the organisation is done by a local CMA member and considered by the committee.  In some areas Coordinators may wish to institute guidelines for rides and/or outreaches for their members but is not proposed that this be state-wide.

CLOSE:
The meeting closed at 6.00PM.  Warren McLaren, Christian Knyvett and Ian Dodd led the closing prayer. 

